
Sometimes I Amaze Even Myself
Once again my reputation has followed me.  I walked uptown
this afternoon to deposit three checks (ok… deposit two and
cash my State Refund).  At the bank, I had the pleasure of
meeting the new, quite personable manager.  I was immediately
impressed.  First, he identified me as the “guy from the
grocery store.”  So, I formally introduced myself.  He then
began his spiel to see if I knew how to get the store to
switch banks.  I told him it was not me… he would probably
have to go to the big guy himself (Good luck with that).  I
know the manager would be of no help.  That put me off a bit
as I am not that high on the feeding chain, but after I was
totally amazed.

He then mentioned that he has seen me in the paper (been a
while) and on stage many times and asked what was coming up. 
Well… next weekend I have an audition for the 10th Anniversary
of an area theatre’s production of Joseph… His daughter is
also planning to try out.  I asked if she had been to the
theatre’s website where she could download an audition sheet
as well as follow a link to some MIDI files of the songs from
the show.  I have been going over “Benjamin Calypso” and other
songs since  discovering the link.

This summer also marks the 10 year anniversary of my foray
into community theatre.  I auditioned for FCF‘s first summer
show but did not get a part.  Happily, I did not let this
deter my efforts (a LOT of HELP from a certain teacher who is
now helping from above did not hurt either).  The following
summer, I tried out for a neighboring production of Joseph and
got my first role in a non-school show… and a monster was
born.  The first few years, I tried out for summer shows
only.  The manager of my FPOE was not too keen on even that
much rearranging of my schedule.  But the fabulous person in
charge of the front end pleaded my case.  And the rest I will
elaborate on later.  Always keep them wanting more (where have
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I heard that before).

But I will once again be auditioning for one of my favorite
ALW shows.  Now if only the rights had not been taken away for
the other (a toss up between Cats and Aspects of Love …. WOW…
so not).
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